Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VI, Central Visayas &5 ol
DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE DePEL!

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

March 16, 2015

e

ABOITIZ FOUNDATION CEBU HIGH SCHOOL FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM FOR SY 2015-2016

To: Assistant Superintendent
Division Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary School Heads

1. Attached is a communication from Mr. Augusto P.l. Carpio lll, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating
Officer, Aboitiz Foundation, Inc., inviting Batch 2015 Public Elementary School Valedictorians, who are willing to
enrol in public high schools, to take the qualifying examination for the Aboitiz Foundation Cebu High School
Financial Assistance Program for SY 2015-2016.

2. The application forms will be available both in hard and soft copies. Hard copies of the form will be sent to
the Division of Cebu Province Office and the soft copy can be downloaded from
http://www.aboitizfoundation.org/cms/mod/fileuploader/uploads/150309-055634.pdf.

3. Duly accomplished application forms will be submitted directly to Aboitiz Foundation, Inc. located at 2d
Floor, Aboitiz Corporate Center, Gov. Manuel Cuenco Avenue, Banilad, Cebu City.

4 For further information, please coordinate with AFI Project Officer, Alexis Trixia Emnace at 0917 822 2135
and 032 411 1762 or through trixia.emnace@aboitiz.com.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ARy(:‘ﬁ p’{ NISIT, Ed.D.
Schogls Division| Superintendent

Telephone Numbers: Website : www.depedcebuprovince.com
Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 255-6405 E-mail Add : depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent; (032)414-7457
Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632
Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401

Admin/legal: (032) 253-7847



March 13, 2015

DR. ARDEN D. MONISIT

Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education- Cebu Province
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Dear Dr. Monisit:

Greetings!

This is to inform you that we will be implementing the Aboitiz Foundation Cebu High School Financial
Assistance Program for SY 2015-2016. Kindly see below our proposed application timeline.

March 11, 2015 Opening of Applications

April 10, 2015 Deadline of Applications

April 24, 2015 Announcement of Shortlisted Applicants
May 4-8, 2015 Qualifying Examination

May 29, 2015 Announcement of Financial Assistance Grantees

As we see your office as a vital partner in this endeavor, we are seeking again your assistance to cascade
the pertinent information about the program to your component divisions. To wit:

1. Program is open for batch 2015 public elementary school valedictorians who are willing to enroll
in public high schools.

2. Applications will be submitted directly to Aboitiz Foundation, Inc. located at 2" floor, Aboitiz
Corporate Center, Gov. Manuel Cuenco Ave., Banilad, Cebu City.

3. The application form will be available in both hard and soft copy. Hard copies of the form will be
sent to Cebu division offices. For the soft copy, it can be downloaded through:
http://www.aboitizfoundation.org/cms/mod/fileuploader/uploads/150309-055634.pdf

For concerns, kindly coordinate with our Project Officer Alexis Trixia Emnace at 0917 822 2135, 032 411
1762, or trixia.emnace@aboitiz.com.

Sincerely,

Chee

AUGUSTOP.I. CARPIO I
Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer
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